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Anderson joins E.S. Boulos Co.'s safety department
September 01, 2011 - Front Section

David Anderson has joined E.S. Boulos Co.'s safety department and will be handling overall safety
and environmental inspections for the company's Utility Division Overhead Transmission Line
project, which will run from the Rumford Falls substation to the Roxbury, Me. substation. Anderson
brings over 35 years experience in the overhead line construction business to the company.

New England Real Estate Journal - 17 Accord Park Drive #207, Norwell MA 02061 - (781) 878-4540



